
INT. TRENT & CLAIRE’S APT - DAY

CLAIRE and TRENT barge into their apartment.

TRENT
I can't believe you'd tell your friends 
I'm a "big perv?!"

CLAIRE
Honey, I told you. It wasn't like I just 
came out with the term. It just sort 
of... evolved.

TRENT
Evolved? Like some sort of mutant insult?

CLAIRE
Okay, you keep talking like that and I'm 
going to cancel your comic book 
subscription.

TRENT
Whoa! Which one?! 

CLAIRE
There’s more than one?

TRENT
What? No! That would be... stupid.

CLAIRE
Good. Cause we don't need to be wasting 
money.

TRENT
"We" don't waste money. "I"... don't 
waste money either.

CLAIRE
That's my good boy.

TRENT
Wait! I'm mad at you. How do you always 
turn it around?

CLAIRE
Oh, baby. I'm a woman. Some day you'll 
get that.

TRENT
Okay, so the "big perv" line was...?
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CLAIRE
I'll have you know that I was defending 
you.

TRENT
Oh, well - thank you. I hope that's not 
how you defended me with your mother?

CLAIRE
Oooh, nooo. Yeah, that's gonna take a 
while.

TRENT
But I explained it all!

CLAIRE
Yeah, but honey you explained it all 
while you were still half naked.

TRENT
It's important not to let a little 
misunderstanding get blown out of 
proportion.

CLAIRE
She said she can't look at you now 
without picturing you in a bra and 
panties.

TRENT
You didn't tell me that!

CLAIRE
I didn't want to upset you. It seemed 
like you were still a little sensitive 
about the subject.

TRENT
It just happened yesterday!

CLAIRE
Really? Wow, they're right. It's really 
hard to keep track of time here. I think 
it's cause there are no seasons.

TRENT
You've lived here all your life.

CLAIRE
Yeah, you'd think that’d make a 
difference.
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